
We are thrilled to welcome 
Jordan Cantwell into 
ministry with the St. 

Martin's community.  Jordan 
is currently the moderator 

of the United Church of 
Canada and will be joining 

our ministry team in 
November of 2018.

Through her previous experience and her experience serving 
the national church, Jordan brings an “understanding of the 
ministries that are possible when folks are open to being led 
in new and challenging ways by the Spirit.”

She tells  us "Some of the passions I bring to ministry include: 
longing for our churches to be places of welcome and respect for 
the most marginalized; fervent desire for right relationship with 
Indigenous Peoples and the land; commitment to ecumenical and 
interfaith engagement; conviction that young people have much 
to teach us about faithful discipleship; seeing the gospel as a way 
of life, not a set of beliefs." We are excited to explore and share 
those passions with Jordan.
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